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Board Meetings 
The ASCO Board  
Meeting will be  
Tuesday September 1, 
2015 at 4 PM at the 
Senior Center 
 
 
Luncheon Speakers 
September speaker will 
be Kevin Santos from 
Collette Travel. He will 

be discussing the  
different Group Travel 
Opportunities available 
to the Seniors.  

 

The President’s Message: 
 
Welcome back to the convivial gatherings of the Avalon Senior Citizens 
Organization. I hope that you all had a wonderful and pleasant summer. 
I felt that our beautiful little island was “invaded” by too many visitors 
this summer. I am wondering if it is the aftermath of the damages  
rendered by Hurricane Sandy. With so many damaged properties along 
the northern shores and many without the ability to rebuild, many have 
moved to our southern beaches. Bicycles and humans and canines 
abound. We also have a number of our Canadian neighbors who love 
our silvery white beaches and the beautiful sunsets. Although we  
welcome them all, many of us are looking forward to the quieter and 
less humid days of September and the beginning of the change in colors 
of our surroundings. There are memories of “The Wedding of the 
Leaves” by Gertrude Tooley Buckingham.  
 
Soon the leaves will all be turning. 
From their many shades of green, 
Into colors bright and gorgeous… 
Reds and yellows, browns and orange, 
Underneath the smiling sun, 
Each leaf vying with the other 
In the change they’ve now begun. 
Giving up their summer wardrobes, 
Gladly, joyfully, with glee, 
Putting on their autumn trousseau. 
As they leave their mother tree… 
 

Loretta P. Finnegan, M.D. 

 



 
NAME BADGES 
Please remember to wear 
your name badge to the 
meeting. If you need a 
badge, please see Lynn 
Covington. The cost is 
$5.00 

 
WHITE, EDWARD J., 
age 91 of Avalon NJ 
passed away August 15, 
2015. White was a proud 
member of the Stone Har-
bor post of the American 
Legion. Ed loved helping 
his neighbors and volun-
teering in his community. 
A veteran of both WWII 
and the Korean Conflict, 
Ed enjoyed spending re-
cent years reminiscing 
about his time served. 
ASCO sent a donation to 
St. Jude’s Hospital in Ed 
Whites memory. 
 
APAC's - Cabaret Night 
Saturday, September 26 
Presents "Storm Front" 
Tribute to Billy Joel 
The Marinos Band for 
Dancing. Doors Open 
6:30pm * Show at 7:30pm 
BYO Food & Beverage 
Cost $20/person * Free to 
APAC Members 
Advanced Ticket Sales/
Table Reservations at  
Community Hall - 
609-967-3066 
 

  

Mah-Jongg, Wednesdays, Sept. 2nd – Sept. 23rd, 1 pm 
Spite ’n Malice, Mondays, 1 pm 
Canasta, Tuesdays year-round, 1 pm 
Bridge, Tuesdays year-round, 7 pm 
Pinochle, Thursdays year-round, 1 pm 
Bridge Lessons, Fridays year-round, 9 am 
 
Call for more information  
609-967-5924 

SENIOR CENTER SCHEDULE 

The Avalon Seniors bowling league is currently forming 
teams for the up coming season. The season begins on 
September 9th at the Mouse Trap Lanes in Woodbine 
which is only a twenty minute ride from Avalon. We begin 
at 9:30 am and are finished by 12.There is room for any-
one wanting to bowl. You only pay for the days that you 
bowl. We do not bowl the week of Thanksgiving, Christ-
mas or New Years. Anyone interested in joining our 
league can call Al Dobson at 609-967-5126. 

BOWLING LEAGUE 

September Luncheon 

September Luncheon will be held at the Golden Inn on  
Tuesday September 8, 2015 at 12:00pm.  
 
Menu Selection: 
Broiled Salmon or Chicken Breast. 
 
Please send your reservation and payment of $18.00 to: 
Frank Kelly, 301 42nd Street, Avalon, NJ 08202 
609-961-3332 or fak1941@hotmail.com 
 
Please ensure that your check for the luncheon arrives no 
later than Sept 1. 
If you need to cancel your reservation please contact 
Frank Kelly by September 3rd. 
 


